Kieling, John, NMENV

From: JUDIE FEIN [judie@globaladventure.us]
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2011 10:59 AM
To: Kieling, John, NMENV

Subject: very concerned

dear mr. kieling,

my friends and i are very concerned about what will happen to

transuranic waste after WIPP closes. we know there are many

considerations on your end, but we are totally committed to preserving our air/environment
and water.

thank you,

judith dein

> Judith Fein

Travel journalist /Performer/ Filmmaker P.0.B. 31221 Santa Fe, NM
87594

505-982-9248

judith@globaladventure.us (e-mail)

http://www.globaladventure.us (website + links to networking)

Blogger for The Huffington Post and Psychology Today

LIFE IS A TRIP: order my new book at http://www.JudithFein.com
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http://www.YourLifeIsATrip.com (co-founder and editor)




